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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
SHORELAND ZONING MAP AMENDMENT 

 
 
The Lamoine Planning Board will hold a public hearing regarding a proposed 
amendment to the official Shoreland Zoning Map.  The amendment would place Map 13 
Lot 50 (owners: Glenn & Donna Crawford) into the Commercial Fisheries and Maritime 
Activities District.  The lot is currently located in the Limited Residential District.  This 
matter will be voted upon at the annual open town meeting on March 15, 2023. 
 
The public hearing will be held on Monday, February 6, 2023 at the Lamoine Town Hall 
beginning at 6:30 PM.  A map of the proposed zoning change can be viewed at the 
Lamoine Town Hall during regular business hours, or electronically on the Town of 
Lamoine’s website. 
 
Ordered this 2nd day of January, 2023 by: 
 

 
 
John Holt, Chair 
Lamoine Planning Board 
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